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Employee Newsletter 

Commissioners Board Meetings 
Tuesday, Sept 6th 6:30 pm 

Monday, Sept 19th 6:30 pm 

HAPPY LABOR DAY! 

Is there something you would like to see in the newsletter?   

Please email Melody at melody.johnson@cherokeecounty-

nc.gov with any suggestions .  Thanks. 

First Day of Fall, Sept. 22 

Mandatory Training in October 
 

 Each fall we have mandatory employee training.  I sent out a list of courses from 
which you could choose last week.  Below are the classes receiving the most votes.    
 Each employee must attend at least one of the sessions for employees and each 
supervisor must attend at least one of the sessions for supervisors.  However, if you would 
like to attend more than one and your department can accommodate that, you may attend 
additional sessions.  The classes will be offered on two days, October 19th and October 
27th.  We’re making these a little later in the day on the 19th to hopefully accommodate 
those folks who get home at 7 in the morning to sleep.  I realize a 7:15 class might work 
better for a few of you, but we have to get all of our employees squeezed into the four ses-
sions.  The classes in order chosen were 1) Brain Health, 2) Managing Your Time, 3) Grati-
tude, 4) Problem Solving and 5) Lighten up.  Three, four and five tied so I looked at last 
year’s classes and eliminated the one that looked similar to the classes from last year. 
 Below are the classes you chose and their date and time. 
 
              October 19th            October 27th 
 For Supervisors        For Employees 
10:15  Communication Skills for Managers     9:45    Brain Health:  It’s a Snap 
11:30  Team Building for Managers             11:00  Gratitude:  The Flame Within 
          
 For  Employees        For Supervisors  
2:15    Managing Your Time So        1:15    Constructive Confrontation Skills 
           It Doesn’t Manage you       
3:30     Problem Solving        
 
Classes will be held in the old Courtroom.  Again, attendance at at least one class is manda-
tory for all employees.  I hope you enjoy these this year and that you get something useful 
from it.  Thank you for your feedback. 

Help Cherokee County Go Green! 
 
Cherokee County mailed 36,664 tax bills starting 
August  11th, 2016.  In an effort to be environmen-
tally friendly, we invite you to visit our eStatement 
website to register to receive all your tax bills elec-
tronically.   
 
Please log on to Cherokee County at https://
cherokee.nctaxstatements.com.  Enter the request-
ed information including the Registration ID to 
begin receiving your bill electronically.  You will find 
your Registration ID located on your tax bill. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Ap-
praisal Office at (828) 835-3296, option #2. 

AFLAC Wellness Benefit 

This is just a reminder that if you have an 

AFLAC Cancer or Critical Illness policy, 

there is a wellness benefit associated with 

those that you can receive each calendar 

year.  On the Cancer policy, having a can-

cer related test such as a mammogram, 

PSA, pap smear and 15 other tests qualifies 

you for that benefit.  On the Critical Illness, 

many of the same tests count plus some 

additional ones related to heart health.  

There is also a Wellness benefit associated 

with the Accident policy after you have had 

it for a year.  It can also be used by a family 

member if the insured does not use it.  Al-

most any kind of exam counts for the Acci-

dent Wellness benefit.  The wellness forms 

are available on the County’s website.  

Click on Departments, then Human Re-

sources, then Employee Information to 

locate them. 

 





 

EMS Recognition Ceremony 

 

EMS held a recognition ceremony on 

August 8th to celebrate the promotion 

of Brian King to Captain and David 

Reid’s fulfilling all the requirements 

to become a paramedic.  It was held 

at the Murphy Fire Department and 

was attended by many EMS employ-

ees, members of management, the 

EMS Medical director, three commis-

sioners and family members.   

 

EMS Director Al Lovingood played a 

motivational video and gave a brief 

presentation after which both Brian 

and David were pinned by their wives.  

Congratulations to both Brian and 

David for your accomplishments.  The  

top photo is of David Reid and his 

family.  The bottom photo is Brian 

King and family 

Murphy Medical Urgent Care Claims 

 
If you have been to MMC’s Urgent Care, 

please check and make sure your claim was 
billed properly.  Because the Urgent Care 

and Murphy Group Practice are housed in 

the same facility, they are mistakenly billing 
some of the Urgent Care visits as specialist 

visits which causes an incorrect co-pay to be 
charged.  If you or one of your covered de-

pendents have been to Urgent Care, please 
make sure and carefully check your explana-

tion of benefits when it comes from Crescent 

and make sure it shows the balance you owe 
as $30 (the Urgent care co-pay) rather than 

$50 (specialist co-pay).  If it does not, you 
can either contact Urgent Care and ask them 

to rebill the claim correctly, or contact Cres-

cent and make them aware of the error and 
they can work with Urgent Care to get the 

claim rebilled correctly. 

Rest is not idleness, and to lie sometimes on the 
grass on a summer day listening to the murmur 
of water, or watching the clouds float across the 
sky, is hardly a waste of time. 
  ...John Lubbock 
 
SUMMER:  The time of year when teachers can 
go to the bathroom when they need to. 
 
Winter is an etching, spring a watercolor, sum-
mer an oil painting, and autumn a mosaic of 
them all.  ...Stanley Horowitz 
 
I wish menus would list burpee requirements.  
Like if you drink that pumpkin spiced latte, you 
might as well get down and do 367 burpees. 
 
I feel sorry for the trees this time of year.  At 
least when I went through “the change” nothing 
fell off! ...Maxine 

Changes in Life and Disability Rates 

 

If you  are having a birthday that causes your age 

to end in a 5 or an 0 (one of the “ouch” birthdays), 

and it puts you above 30, you will see an increase 

in your life insurance and disability premiums if 

you elected those coverages.  The premium that 

comes out of the first check of the month is larger 

than what your rate will end up being due to hav-

ing to collect the additional that was not collected 

in the month prior to your birthday.  The premium 

on the second check for the month will be what 

your new cost is until either we have a rate change 

or your have another 5 or 0 birthday. 




